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Mai Vang

From: Richard Kedrowski
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 11:29 AM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Marcia Moermond; Joanna Zimny; Lisa Martin; Victor Xiong
Subject: 183 Wyoming St E

Good morning Mai, 
 
The firewood has been removed from the property. Property is in compliance. 
 
Please let me know if there’s anything else that you need 
 
Thanks, 
Dick 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


